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Brunswick Steam Electric Plant

company correspondence P. O. Box 10429
Southport, N.C. 28461

September 18, 1980

FILE: B09-13514 SERIAL: BSEP/80-1520

-

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 & 2
LICENSE NOS. DPR-7L AND DPR-62
DOCKET NOS 8 325 AND 50-12t w

SUPPLEMENT TO IE INSPECTION REPORT 50-324/80-24 AND 50-325/80-27

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

During a telephone conversation between plant personnel and Mr. B. T. Moon,
of your office, on July 16, 1980, concerning Item 6C of IE Inspection Report
50-324/80-24 and 50-325/80-27, the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant (BSEP)
made a commitment to' provide corrective actions including procedure revisions
for future testing by September 30, 1980. Due to the manpower requirements
which resulted from IE Bulletin 79-OlB, IE Bulletin 80-17 and the subsequent
problems found with the Control Rod Drive (CRD) supports and baseplates,
this commitment cannot be completed until December 12, 1980. The overall
commitment to resolve the total concerns before the performance of the
next scheduled test will be met.

Should you have any questions on this matter, please contact me or a member
of my staff.

Very truly yours,

.

A. C. Tollis n, Jr., General Manager
Brunswick Steam Electric Plant

RMP/jal

cc: Mr. R. A. Hartfield
Mr. V. Stello, Jr.
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